
From: John Raue [mailto ]
Sent: February 09, 2017 9:39 PM 
To: Zeinabova, Blanka 
Subject: Request for Delegation at the Next Convenient Meeting of Council 

Dear Blanka Zeinabova: 

 Please inform, Mayor D, Corrigan, and Council, we would appreciate,  being a Delegation at the 
next convenient, weather permitting, Meeting.    

We have been getting - unsolicited Mail from City Hall Departments, at random. 

The latest from the ENGINEERING Dept.. 

    Changes in ' Garbage  Disposal  FEE and Toter Size ' 

The latest in PLANNING Dept.  re: The ASSESSOR - sharing, 'Confidential Information'  on 
our - 

 LAND Appraisals, and DWELLING  Appraisals, to base our Assessments, for Mil Rates 

With Regards 

John and Elma Raue'  

5668 CHAFFEY  Ave.

V5H 2S3 

e-mail  

 

DELEGATION 
2017 FEBRUARY 20

Copied to: 
    City Manager 
    Director Planning and Building 
    Director Engineering 
    Director Finance 




